
Jocelyn Carr
North Yarmouth
LD 227
Dear Maine State Legislators,
Please consider voting against bill LD 227. Maine does not need to become a beacon 
for abortion-on-demand. We can do better for women and children. Please spend time
expanding access to prenatal care, high-quality child care, and other family support. 
Strong families, not abortion, are the basis of a strong community.
Jocelyn Carr
North Yarmouth


